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Interland 2025 – Bulletin 0 
 

HOC’93, on behalf of the Netherlands Orienteering Federation (NOLB), kindly invites the 
participating federations to compete in the  
 

2025 Interland on Sunday March 2nd 2025 
 
The Interland competition will be held in the north-eastern part of the Netherlands. 
Competition and accommodation will be in the region between the cities Assen and Meppel. 
 

 
 
 

Program 
Saturday, March 1st (afternoon) Training 
Sunday, March 2nd (morning)  Interland 
 

Accommodation 
We will offer accommodation for participating federations including full board. 
 

Maps 
The maps for the interland aren’t definite yet pending permission. In following bulletins we will 
inform the federations and participants. 
 

Contact 
For any questions or further information please contact the secretary of HOC’93. 


